
REPORT FROM THE PROGRESS ASSOCIATION 

 

After a quiet January, things are moving along now with the monthly markets starting 

up again in February – new hours 9am to 1pm. 

 

Towards the end of March, Windellama Hall will again be playing host to the annual 

Southern Tablelands Country Music Talent Quest, run by Goulburn Music Centre. 

The Progress Association will be catering for the event, providing meals from Friday 

dinner to Sunday breakfast. We would be most appreciative of any help offered. If 

you are able to help, please contact Fran on 4844 5157. Any assistance at all would 

be most gratefully received. 

 

We have had to reluctantly accept Cathy Meehan’s resignation from the position of 

President of the Association, due to her ongoing ill health. Lloyd Turner has agreed 

to act as President until our Annual General Meeting in May when there will be an 

election of office bearers. At our most recent meeting, a vote of thanks to Cathy was 

passed and our best wishes sent to both Cathy and Jim. Cath has been, as 

everyone knows, the backbone of many organizations in Windellama, and we all 

wish her a speedy return to good health. 

 

Windellama Progress Association is an inclusive organization and the committee has 

asked me to reiterate that ALL members of the community are welcome to attend our 

meetings, which are held on the third Monday of each month (January excepted). 

We also welcome constructive suggestions as to how to improve services for the 

community in Windellama. Should you be unable to attend meetings, any views can 

be forwarded to members of the committee to be discussed and voted on. 

 

Our next meeting will be held on at Windellama Hall on Monday 18th March at 2pm. 

Hope to see you there. 

 

Frances Knights - Secretary 

 


